
      

           
          HALLOWEEN 2020 

 

              For safety and security                                                         

concerns due to Covid-19, The 

Bayshore will not be hosting a Halloween Event 

this year. 
 

 
 

HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY HALLOWEEN IF 

YOU CHOOSE TO CELEBRATE! 
 

 

      

     


